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Conference History: 
 

Seventeen years ago Multnomah County held a one day educational conference about diversity and 
inclusion in the workplace.  Its purpose was to address the needs of public employees and the 
communities they serve.  Several years later the City of Portland joined Multnomah County for this 
annual event.  More public employers have continued to join us in sponsoring and planning this annual 
diversity conference.  In 2009, in acknowledgement and celebration of the conference’s regional 
growth, the planning committee renamed the conference from City/County Diversity Conference to 
the Northwest Public Employees Diversity Conference.  
 

This year, nine leading municipalities, Multnomah, Clackamas, and Clark Counties; the City of Portland, 
Metro, the Portland Development Commission, the Oregon Department of Environmental Quality, 
Home Forward and Portland Public Schools have combined resources to present this one-day 
conference on October 25, 2011, at the Oregon Convention Center.   
 

The conference’s collaboration presents a unique opportunity to cross diverse boundaries for a 
common purpose of promoting our diversity values of inclusiveness, respectful work environments, 
equal opportunity for all, and culturally responsive service. 
 

Sponsorship Opportunity: 
 

By becoming a conference sponsor, your organization will receive the following: 
 

 Recognition on all event collateral (program, invitations, correspondence). 
 

 Planning committee membership. 
 

 One participation slot per $100.00 sponsored for your organization. 
 

 Executive session attendance. 
 

 Volunteer opportunities. 
 
For More Information Contact: 
 

Robert Phillips, EEO/Affirmative Action Officer 
Multnomah County 

503.988.4377 

robert.e.phillips@multco.us 
 

Deadline for Participation: 
 

August 31, 2011. 
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